
 

July 8, 2018 

J Houston 
 

 
 

Dear to whom it may concern: 

I have great concerns re the suggested changes re puppy farming.  The present 
format actually will assist puppy farmers as they will be the ones able to afford to 
buy properties to get a breeders licence from their local authorities. 

Early sterilization is total abuse on the dog and in fact in some countries this is 
seen as cruelty and is banned.  

The ANKC has very strict rules on members and fines with suspension of 
membership is passed down on those who infringe the rules. 

My submission is that members of ANKC and its member bodies are exempt from 
the mandatory sterilization of their dogs. 

Sincerely, 

Jill Houston     

 

 
 

 

 
 

 




